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TRANSPORTATION TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
MINUTES  

April 3, 2024 
 
The April 3, 2024, meeting of the Transportation Technical Advisory Committee (TTAC) was 
called to order at 9:00 a.m. at Mishawaka City Hall and virtually through YouTube and Google 
Meet. A quorum was present, with the following members in attendance: 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Ty Adley – Marshall County Plan Commission  
 Leslie Biek – City of South Bend 
 Amy Hill – Transpo 
 Natasha Kauffmann – Elkhart County Planning 
 Shawn Klein – St. Joseph County APC  
 Sky Medors – St. Joseph County Public Works 
 Dustin Sailor – City of Goshen Engineering 
 Jeffrey Schaffer – City of Elkhart Public Works 
 Daniel Sellers – City of Plymouth Engineering 

Richard VonIderstine (for Patrick Mac Carthaigh) – South Bend 
International Airport 

     
MEMBERS Attending: Angela Nicholson – INDOT, Fort Wayne District 
(Virtually) Jason Peters – Marshall County Highway  
 Brent Warren – City of Nappanee 
       
MEMBERS ABSENT:         Chris Dressel – City of South Bend Community Investment  
 Bill Holder – Kosciusko County GIS 
 Chris Jamrose – City of Mishawaka Engineering 
 Charles McKenzie – Elkhart County Highway 
 Marsha McSherry – Kosciusko County Administrator 
 Steve Moriarty – Kosciusko County Highway 
 Lisa Shrader – INDOT, LaPorte District 
 Derek Spier – City of Mishawaka Planning 
 Justin Taylor – City of Warsaw Planning 
 
  
MINUTES OF THE MARCH 6, 2024 TTAC MEETING 
 
There were no additions or corrections to the March 6, 2024, TTAC meeting minutes. 
 

 A MOTION WAS MADE BY TY ADLEY AND SECONDED BY  
 DUSTIN SAILOR TO APPROVE THE MINUTES OF MARCH 6, 2024. 

  THE MOTION CARRIED.  
 
CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 
 
There was no Chairman’s report.  
 
 
 
 










